
Box 308, Halifax, 17. 8. 

February 3, 1923.

Gen. 81r Arthur Gurry,
Ac Gill University

Montreal, 1. ('■
Dear Sir Arthur:

I am glad to have your letter 
of the 29th of January, and to learn from it 
there is no disadvantage to. a student entering 
McGill because he is without a knowled. e of the 
French language.

I am enclosing you herewith a
It is theclipping from the Yarmouth Herald, 

opinion of some that unfair steps are being tak­
en to carry on a propaganda for the introduction 
of French in some of our provincial schools, and 
this statement, in vie., of your contradiction , 
looks to be somewhat of that nature, 
suggest that you write to the Chairman of t&e 
School Commissioners advising that you have seen 
the extract from the Yarmouth Herald which makes 
the certain statement underscored, and to ask 
him to make contradiction of these statements, at 
least s far as relates to McGill.

May 1

Yours truly.

rzup wit]
, and enclose an

I have taken the matte 
Mackenzie of Dalhousihf extract from hib reply.

P. S.


